Carlene Smith

From: Erik deBoer <edeboer@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Monday, June 15, 2015 2:58 PM

To: Carlene Smith

Subject: 3802 Eagle Ave, variance

Dear Ms. Smith,

My name is Erik deBoer. | am one of the owners of 3742 Eagle Ave. The Bentley home at 3802 Eagle Ave. is across the
street from our house.

We are extremely please with the home that the Bentley's have recently constructed, and believe that the gate house is
very well designed and complementary to the home, and an asset to the neighborhood. | urge you to grant this variance.

Thank you for your consideration of your request.

Best regards,
Erik deBoer



